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SMART METERS:  Don't want them.  Didn't ask for them.  
 
 I  went to the City Commission Meeting  of Ormond Beach on September 18, 2012, and heard 
the following similar reactions.  
 I called FPL and I was given a song and dance that I cannot opt out, only get on a delay list.   
I made my wishes known to FPL by phone, email, and fax.   
In return I got called back by a lady representative of FPL with attitude.   
This was followed by a letter by another customer advocate Tania Arias, followed by a packet of 
 literature in the mail advocating the safety etc. of same.  
 However my initial question to them has not been addressed:  "Will you FPL guarantee my 
health from any consequences of having or my proximity to others with a SMART METER?  
The literature generalizes what they want to imply but does NOT reassure or guarantee the 
effects down the road.    
 This is bullying.  -- Someone in power should follow the money trail back to not only from FPL 
to the manufacturer, but whoever is so set on getting this meter pushed on us.   
I wonder:  another stimulus from the great cheese? 
 
Thank you for your attention. 
 
Pina Gregorek 
Ormond Beach, FL 


